
12 January 2018 

Welcome back everyone.    We hope you all had a lovely Christmas and a well deserved break.  

We are now into the Spring term and  have lots of exciting and fun  things to look forward to.  

Keep checking the Newsletter for updates! 

Class 3D will start swimming from next Tuesday 16 

January.  Please ensure that  they have the correct 

swimwear and they also require a swimming hat.  

These can be  brought from the school office at a 

cost of £1.50. In the every of very bad weather, the 

children will not  go. 

Class 4C have their class assembly on Thursday 25 

January first thing in the junior hall.  We do hope you 

can come along and we look forward to seeing you. 

A campaign called Stop Speak Support has been created 

to help young people spot cyberbullying, helping them 

know what steps they can take to stop it happening and  

provide support to the person being bullied. Visit: 
 www.stopspeaksupport.com or #stopspeaksupport. 

Who are the Governing Body? 
We are a group of people who care passionately 
about Hollyfield School and your children.  Some of 
us are volunteers from the local community and 
others are elected by the parents and staff for the 
school.  We come from a variety of backgrounds 
with a wide range of experiences but we are please 
that you may already know or have seen around the 
school.  If you  have any concerns or comments, the 
Governing Board can be contacted by writing to the 
Chair of Governors c/o Hollyfield School. 

Yearr 5 Natalia Jakubocova 

Year 6 Jack Freeman 

Year 2 Corey Brandt 

Year 4 Anthony Graham 

If you have had a new phone for Christmas and 

have changed your mobile telephone number 

please make sure the office are updated of the 

new number.   It is important that our records 

are correct and up to date.  Thank you. 

If you need to take your child out of school for 
an appointment i.e dentist/doctors or hospital 
would you please wherever possible bring in 
the appointment letter/card confirming this so 
that we can keep a note of this on our records.  
Thank you for your co-operation  in this matter. 



Menu for next week  Wk 3 

         
      
           

 6C 

6S 

5W 

5L 

4R 

4C 

3D 

3G 

2WN 

2HC-J 

1R 

1C 

 

 

Ellie Neels 

Aidan Whetton 

Brayden Stokes 

Charlotte Beaumont 

Ryan Stokes 

Harry Brittan 

Harry Stokes 

Emmy White 

Kaleel Brown 

Lana Whitman 

Mia-Rose Gouldney 

Vanessa Skinkova 

Elena Bent 

Evie Rae Matthews 

Mrs C Lewis 

Welcome back everyone and a Happy New Year.  The children have settled 
back extremely well and we are delighted with their superb behaviour. 

Please state what 
the money is for 

Name, Class 
Amount enclosed 

 
 

Dinner money 
for the rest of this 
half term is £56.25 
£11.25 due on:  
Monday 15 January 2018 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

     

Chicken/Vegetable 
curry 

Lemon Sole 
Sweet &Sour 

 Chicken 
Cheese & Onion 

Pasties 
 

Basmati Rice 
Naan Bread 
Sweetcorn 
Mixed Veg 

 
Banana Cake 

Frozen Yoghurt 

Selection of Pizza 
Cheese, ham, 
 pepperoni,  
sausage,  

chicken tikka 
Fish Fingers 

 
Chips 

Baked Beans 
Sweetcorn 

 
Chocolate Cracknel 

Iced Buns 
Apple/Orange 

Cuplets 

Fish Fingers 
Ham or Cheese Pasta 

Bake 
Selection of baguettes 

or wraps 
(cheese, tuna, ham, 

chicken tikka) 
 

Creamed Potatoes 
1/2 Jacket Potato 

Sliced Carrots 
Broccoli Florets 

 
Flapjack 

Fruit Jelly 

Roast Chicken/Quorn 
Haddock Grill 

Cheese & Potato Pie 
Cheese Quiche 

Yorkshire Pudding 
Gravy/MIint sauce 

 
Roast Potatoes 
Broccoli Florets 
Diced Carrots 

 
Chocolate Crunch 

Strawberry Mousse 

Pork/Vegetarian  
Sausage 

Lemon Sole 
Cheese & Sweetcorn 

Quiche 
 

Herby Country Diced 
potatoes 

Garden Peas 
Sweetcorn 

 
Shortcake 
Custard 

Fresh seasonal salad bar/bread , fruit and yoghurts  and drinking water available daily;  Vegetarian options daily. 

Dinner money 2018 

WEEK COMMENCING WEEKLY ROAST WED PIZZA  FRI 

Tues 9 Jan - Fri 12 Jan   £9.00 R P 

15 Jan- 19 Jan £11.25 R P 

22 Jan - 26 Jan £11.25 R P 

29 Jan - 02 Feb £11.25 R P 

05 Feb - 09 Feb £11.25 R P 

12 Feb - 16 Feb £11.25 R P 

Total 1st Half Term £65.25 £13.50 £13.50 

If you have changed your childs meal 
pattern since we have returned after the 
Christmas break please could you let 
the office know.  May we just remind you 
that 2 weeks notice is required of any 
change. THANK YOU. 


